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Application for Accreditation: Course Breaking Up is Hard to Do: How to handle
terminating a client with professionalism

Dear Katie Young,

Thank you for your application for accreditation for "Breaking Up is Hard to Do: How
to handle terminating a client with professionalism". Please see CLE credit approval
below. Please notify us of any changes to your program.

Please provide course number 7203 to the members who have completed
"Breaking Up is Hard to Do: How to handle terminating a client with
professionalism".

Florida Bar members can report their CLE credits online at www.floridabar.org.
Members will post the CLE credit through the Member Portal.

Certification of Accreditation for Continuing Legal
Education

Reference
Number: 7203

Title: Breaking Up is Hard to Do: How to handle
terminating a client with professionalism

Level: Intermediate
Approval

Period: 03/09/2023 - 09/30/2024
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Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written
communications to or from The Florida Bar regarding Bar business may be
considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request.
Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

CLE Credits

General 1.0

Professionalism 1.0

 
Sincerely,

Nikita Wilson
NWilson@floridabar.org
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